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CelebratingChinook’s Edge!Chinook’s Edge!

Try a little kindness Try a little kindness 
Shine your light for everyone to see!

Vice Principal Dawn Normoyle shared a special 
treat with the Grade 6 class at École Steffie Woima 
Elementary, who had touched many hearts with 
their kind gestures over the last while. They had 
been spotted helping to sprinkle sidewalk sand, 
assisting their teacher with classroom tasks, and 
being kind and helpful to their peers. Earlier that 
morning, classmate Finnley Lightbawn (below) 
had left a special note and homebaked cookies in 
the staffroom. These students have clearly paid 
attention to the school’s bulletin board message!

Enjoy Winter Break! 
A big thank you to everyone who will be working next week.


